Are you familiar with research around the topic of universities and
inequalities, particularly in the global South? Do you know of analyses
that show that tertiary education is fulfilling its potential to reduce
inequalities, or is there more evidence that higher education institutions
contribute to increasing inequalities? If so, we'd like to hear from you: we
are launching a Call for Expressions of Interest in producing background

papers which will help us to scope out a funding proposal for a full-scale
project on the issue during 2019.

Deadline for submission of proposals
2O NGron 28438, 28T 17 March 2019, 23:59 CET

Find more information at www.unrisd.org/EOI-UnSi-2019
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